
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Sustainable Engineering Project 
 
Year 8 Design & Technology students have been completing a project on sustainable 
engineering. As part of this project they have been developing an aerodynamic body 
for a miniature solar powered vehicle. Students are able to take their car body home 
once the project is complete and the solar powered buggy kits are disassembled and 
reused by the next class. 
 
We have been pleased to see a number of students showing an interest in purchasing 
the solar powered buggy kit to use at home. The kits are available from online retailers 
for £10.00 but as we purchase these in high numbers, we can offer them at a reduced 
price of £3.00. Should you wish to purchase one of these, they can be found on the 
school’s online shop under “DT Department small items” or via the following link:  
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1016 
 
Students will then be able to collect their complete solar powered vehicle, including 
the kit, during lunch breaks from the DT Office. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Miss E Dean  
Acting Head of Design Technology 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1016

